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Some good news about 
OUR ‘Arry 

 
For all of you gave blood, tried to give blood, wished 
you could have given blood OR JUST crossed your 

fingers and prayed – 
 

THE LATEST NEWS is good! 
 

Our beloved friend of all Turkish Cypriots, Expats and 
Anyone who knows him, our Associations very own 

HARRY FELLOWS M.B.E is out of intensive care! 
 

So on behalf of our Association a 

BIG THANKYOU 
to all of you! 

 
Hopefully Harry will, fingers crossed be allowed home 

within the next few days. 
 

In the meantime, remember there are many others in 
North Cyprus that if Harry could say it – would 

welcome you giving blood for them.   


